
 

Development Management  
Planning Department  

Place  
Civic Offices, 2 Watling Street,  

Bexleyheath, Kent, DA6 7AT 
Telephone  

 
The person dealing with this matter is Ian Smith 

Direct Dial:   
Email:    

 
Our Application Reference Number: 22/02741/ALA 

Your Reference: EN020026-000024-221025 

 
Date:  25th September 2022 

 

BY EMAIL  to  southeastanglialink@planninginspectorate.gov.uk 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
Planning Act 2008 (as amended) and The Infrastructure Planning (Environmental 
Impact Assessment) Regulations 2017 (the EIA Regulations) – Regulations 10 and 11 
Application by National Grid Electricity Transmission plc (the Applicant) for an Order 
granting Development Consent for the Sea Link (the Proposed Development). 
Scoping consultation and notification of the Applicant’s contact details and duty to 
make available information to the Applicant if requested. 
 
I write to you following receipt of your letter dated 25th October 2022 which invites 
the London Borough of Bexley to comment on a Scoping Opinion relating to the above 
referenced Nationally Significant Infrastructure Planning application.  
 
Having reviewed the documentation submitted, due to the location of the 
development the Council have no comment to make on this matter.   
 
Yours faithfully 

Mr R Lancaster 
Head of Planning & Regulatory Services 
 

mailto:southeastanglialink@planninginspectorate.gov.uk

	Telephone 020 8303 7777
	The person dealing with this matter is Ian Smith
	Direct Dial: 0203 045 3775
	Email: ian.smith@bexley.gov.uk
	Our Application Reference Number: 22/02741/ALA
	Your Reference: EN020026-000024-221025
	Date:  25th September 2022
	BY EMAIL  to  southeastanglialink@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
	To whom it may concern,
	Planning Act 2008 (as amended) and The Infrastructure Planning (Environmental Impact Assessment) Regulations 2017 (the EIA Regulations) – Regulations 10 and 11
	Application by National Grid Electricity Transmission plc (the Applicant) for an Order granting Development Consent for the Sea Link (the Proposed Development).
	Scoping consultation and notification of the Applicant’s contact details and duty to make available information to the Applicant if requested.
	I write to you following receipt of your letter dated 25th October 2022 which invites the London Borough of Bexley to comment on a Scoping Opinion relating to the above referenced Nationally Significant Infrastructure Planning application.
	Having reviewed the documentation submitted, due to the location of the development the Council have no comment to make on this matter.



